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Giving Rays of Hope
and Helping Brighten Transplant Families Lives 
This Summer...and Year-Round

Now that the weather is warm, Esther is outside running and 
playing with her two brothers, Ezra, 10, and Ezekiel, 3, says her 
mother, Michelle. Esther has been learning to swim, hoping to 
keep up with Ezra, who swims competitively. She is also looking 
forward to going to summer camp. But what is most special 
about this summer is that on July 21st, the Liu family will celebrate 
Esther’s one-year transplant anniversary.

The common bond among transplant 
families staying at the Family House 
was particularly comforting to  
Michelle and her husband, Moses. 
“You know that everybody  
understands the illness, in 
general, like having to deal  
with precautions surrounding 
immunosuppression,” Michelle,  
a physician and commander in  
the Navy, explains. “Talking to 
a transplant recipient or family  
member while taking the Family 
House shuttle to the hospital, we heard 
many stories that were very encouraging to us.”

Transplant families find respite, renewal, 
and a helping hand at the Family House.

Little Esther Grace Liu, a spirited five year old with big brown eyes, 
danced happily as a musician performed at the Family House after 
dinner one evening. No one would have guessed that Esther was 
the recipient of a double lung transplant. Esther is a symbol of the 
hope that shines through what is often a long and difficult journey 
for the transplant patients and families that stay with us.

continued on Family House page 2
Michelle with her 5 year old daughter, 
Esther Grace – double lung 
transplant recipient.



RAYS OF HOPE, continued from Family House page 1
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An Evening of Recognition
4th Annual President’s Reception 

It’s like family here.” “ 

the perfect complement to the celebratory atmosphere surrounding the 
President’s Reception. Guests posed for pictures in a fun photo booth, 
enjoyed the delicious hors d’oeuvres, and indulged in the lovely desserts, 
generously donated by the Hyatt at the Bellevue.

continued on Family House page 4

“Sometimes Yolanda would get back to the Family House at 
10 o’clock at night, after being with me at the hospital, and she 
could still get something to eat,” remarks Raquel. When Yolanda 
went home for a few days over the holidays, she returned with 

ABOVE, L-R: Jan L. Weinstock, Esq., VP Administration & General Counsel, Gift of Life 
Donor Program, Howard M. Nathan, President & CEO, Gift of Life Donor Program, 
Honorable Ed Rendell, Dhillon Shah, Ron Jaworski, Deb Shah, Mary Pat Kessler 

This year’s 4th Annual President’s Reception, honoring 
the generosity of the Family House Founders’ Circle 
and 2014 Family Circle members, was truly an affair 
not to be missed. Our community’s dedication to helping transplant  
families and their commitment to the Family House mission have ensured 
that we are able to continue offering a “home away from home” for  
families traveling to the Philadelphia area to receive life-saving  
transplant care. The annual event – held this year at the Family House, 
and hosted by Gift of Life’s President and CEO, Howard M. Nathan, along  
with the members of the Family House Advisory Board – was a night  
filled with recognition and gratitude.

Nearly 150 guests were in attendance at this year’s reception – along with  
incredible guest speakers, the Honorable Ed Rendell and Ron Jaworski.  
The Family House was a sight to be seen with beautiful hydrangea,  
sunflower and tulip centerpieces and a backdrop of spring colors –  

Feeding body and soul. 

The common bond shared among our guests shines through at 
mealtimes. Whether it’s coffee or tea, a snack from our well-stocked 
pantry, or a hot dinner prepared and served by our Home Cook 
Heroes, families find comfort eating together at the Family House. 
Last year we served over 30,000 meals to our guests.

“We’ve met families that we are still in touch with, just by eating  
with them. It’s wonderful!” says Michelle, whose husband and  
parents took turns staying at the Family House while Esther was 
in the hospital. “We didn’t have to worry about grocery shopping.  
We could eat snacks all day, or even leftovers from the meal the 
night before.”

Raquel Ross, who underwent a liver transplant, found a similar bond 
through meals at the Family House. Raquel’s sister, Yolanda Adams, 
a retired Navy lieutenant, stayed with her most nights. Their teenage  
sons, Latrelle Ross, 15, and Stephen Adams, 16, remained at home 
in Virginia, except for brief visits, so they would not miss school.

Raquel (left) – liver transplant 
recipient – with her sister and 
caregiver, Yolanda

OVE L R:L RABOV Jan L Weinstock Esq VP Adminis ation & Gener Counselock EsqL We stra ral C Gift of Life



We’ve met families that we are still 
in touch with...It’s wonderful.” “ 

all of Raquel’s favorite dishes. They shared their holiday treats 
with another guest returning late one night. “It touched my heart 
knowing we were able to do that.”

Raquel’s mother, Beverly, also came to stay at the Family House 
to be with Raquel. One morning, when Beverly went to make 
her breakfast in the Family House kitchen, another guest starting 
chatting with her about Raquel’s favorite morning meals. “My 
mother chuckled that these total strangers know what I like every 
morning. I think it’s funny that people who are stressing about their 
own loved ones remember little things like that about someone else. 
It’s like a family here.”

Sometimes, little things make a big 
difference in a transplant family’s 

ability to cope. Whether it’s a 
festive holiday celebration, or 
a quiet conversation with a 
member of our professional 
staff, we’re always focused on 

making life better for our guests.

Spending the holidays away from 
home is especially difficult for our 

transplant families. Because Raquel was 
transplanted on November 26th, required additional surgery on 
December 30th, and wouldn’t return home until January 9th, it 
meant that she would be staying at the Family House throughout 
the holidays, from Thanksgiving through New Year’s.

Spending the holidays at the Family House had its pleasant surprises, 
notes Raquel. “I woke up Christmas morning to find two parcels at 
my door. It wasn’t about the type of gift or the value of the gift, it 
was the sentiment that the Family House thought to do something 
like that. They had a Christmas tree, and decorated the facility. 
It felt like home.”

A social worker herself, Raquel says she especially appreciated the 
knowledge and sensitivity of Talia Giordano, MSW, LSW, the Family 
House social worker. “Talia was wonderful. She was able to tune into 
when we needed a moment. And she did it with such finesse, such 
respect, and such confidentiality.” Talia also provides a wide range of 
educational and supportive services to transplant families outside 
of the Family House through our Caregiver Lifeline Program.
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Giving families in need a helping hand.

Since the Family House opened in 2011, we have never 
turned away a family who could not pay, though 
one in every five transplant families cannot afford our modest $40 
nightly fee. Thankfully, our Adopt-A-Family Program is available to 
provide a helping hand to families in need. The program also helps 
to bridge the financial gap between our actual costs — $160 per 
room per night — and the $40 nightly fee we ask of families who 
are able to pay.

Many transplant families stay with us for weeks and months  
at a time, and then return regularly for follow-up care. During  
that time, we provide them with shelter, meals, transportation,  
laundry, and many other needed services. In order to keep our 
nightly fee affordable, and ensure that we can continue to help 
struggling transplant families this summer and year-round,  
we depend on charitable support from  
caring individuals, businesses, and foundations.

“The gift of life is the first gift,” notes Michelle. “We always  
encourage people to be registered organ and tissue donors.  
To contribute to the Family House is another level of giving  
because you’re not giving to just one person, you’re giving to the 
family who is supporting the person who needs, or who has had, 
a transplant.”

“By supporting the Family House,” adds Raquel, 
“you are giving families a sense of one less thing 
to be concerned about. You’re giving them 
peace of mind.”
Your contribution of $40 will adopt a family for one night, $80 
will cover a weekend, and $120 will give a family three nights 
of peace of mind at the Family House. Gifts of every  
amount will help bring rays of hope to our 
transplant families, ensuring that they have a wonderful  
place to stay – and all the comforts of home this summer.

To make a gift to our Adopt-A-Family Program, 
please use the enclosed envelope 

or visit us online at 

www.GiftofLifeFamilyHouse.org

A comforting experience.

Above – Gift of Life Family House guest room.
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The night’s program began as Howard took the stage for his opening 
remarks. Almost four years ago, Howard’s vision for completing the circle 
of care for transplant patients and their families was realized as Gift of 
Life Family House opened its doors in 2011. Howard’s profound gratitude 
was evident, for it was with the support of the attendees, and all of our 
generous contributors, that the Family House has been able to provide 
this necessary resource to transplant patients, such as current Family 
House guest, Dhillon Shah.

Dhillon approached the podium and spoke with poise 
and grace far beyond his 12 years. Dressed to the nines 
in a velvet jacket and bowtie, Dhillon shared with the 
audience his personal experiences at the Family House.  
“Everyone here is like family to me now, and they make me smile 
and laugh many times a day. I am so happy we found out about the 
Family House and are able to stay here. Thank you for helping to make 
the Family House possible for families like mine.” Dhillon captured the 
hearts of everyone at the event, closing his speech by saying “I love 
the house, but really hope to get my heart soon so I can go back home.” 
Dhillon and his mom, Deborah, are from Chapel Hill, North Carolina and 
have been staying at the Family House awaiting a life-saving heart 
transplant for Dhillon since August 2014.

Ron “Jaws” Jaworski took the stage after Dhillon.
Jaworski, a football legend, businessman and part owner and team 
president of the Philadelphia Soul, congratulated Dhillon on an incredible 
speech and even invited him to a Philadelphia Soul game as an honorary 
captain! Jaworski then spoke of the strong sense of social responsibility 
and community pride in Philadelphia. “Sometimes we all get caught up 

in sports and other things, but what you’re doing is very, very special… 
to give people a peace of mind who are going through difficult times is 
something you can’t put a price tag on.”

No stranger to Gift of Life Donor Program, or to the  
Family House, Honorable Ed Rendell was next to take 
the stage. During his time as mayor of Philadelphia, Rendell announced  
the start of the 4th Annual Donor Dash – 16 years ago! And more  
recently, he was instrumental in supporting the construction costs  
associated with the Family House after approving a RCAP Grant  
from the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania in the amount of 2 million  
dollars in 2011. Rendell spoke to the donors and volunteers, giving words  
of encouragement and inspiration. He urged volunteers and donors to  
go out and tell others about the incredible work that they do. “Good 
works are their own reward, but it’s great when they can be reinforced.  
My charge to you? Go forth and multiply!”

After many rounds of applause and as the evening came to a close,  
Howard eloquently summed up the event saying, “Once again – thank you  
for helping us continue to brighten the lives of transplant patients and 
their families by providing comfort and hope here at the Family House.”

The 4th Annual President’s Reception was an amazing 
night held in recognition of our generous Founders’  
Circle and 2014 Family Circle Members. The Founders’ 
Circle consists of those who have generously given $10,000 or more to 
the Family House. The Family Circle consists of individuals who have  
graciously donated $250 or more in a calendar year to support the Family 
House Annual Fund. If you would like to join the Family Circle or Founders’ 
Circle, please contact Sara A.  Cohen at scohen@giftoflifefamilyhouse.org  
or visit www.giftoflifefamilyhouse.org/support.

PRESIDENT’S RECEPTION, continued from Family House page 2

ABOVE: Founders’ Circle members, Team Spiers, pose with Ron Jaworski at the 4th Annual 
Gift of Life Family House President’s Reception. L-R: Lauren Spiers, Shannon Bowie,  
Ron Jaworski, Joan Spiers, Joan Spiers.

ABOVE LEFT: Family House guest, Dhillon Shah, at the podium with Gift of Life Donor Program’s 
President & CEO Howard M. Nathan.



Tibor returned to Virginia and began commuting from their 
home state to Philadelphia, all while supporting their family 
financially and caring for their other five young children, all under 
12 years of age.  

But he knew that his son and wife were in good 
hands.   As Bridget explains, “It was so nice, even 
so far away from home. There were no worries. 
It’s gated, protected, and there’s the van. You 
can just sign on for the van and get to the 
hospital. They even helped with the car seat
and stroller. It was a lifesaver…the Family House 
provided everything you can think of.”

The Family House shuttle service was able 
to help Bridget and John Paul to and from all 
their appointments at the hospital thanks to the 
dedication of our guest services volunteers and 
through financial assistance from Family House 
contributors.

“It would have been so emotionally hard—we 
wouldn’t be able to form connections with 
people.” Bridget says of what she imagined 
John Paul’s transplant journey would have 
been like without the Family House. “There’d 
be no community bonds. The House is like one 
big family. There’s always someone to sit with. 
You don’t even have to talk with them, sitting 
with them is enough. You never feel alone.”

“We are happy to report that John Paul is 
home with family and doing well,” says Tibor. 
“We continue to have follow up appointments 
and stay at Gift of Life Family House. John 
Paul recognizes the staff and lights up when 

he sees them. We will always view the staff and residents as 
part of our extended family and remain extremely grateful. 
Please know that the work you do is meaningful and changes 
lives, not only for the recipients, but also for the families that 
support them. I cannot imagine what we would have done without 
the Family House.”

“We were treated with care and compassion 

beyond anything we could have imagined.”

John Paul Baksy had been sick since birth with a syndrome that
affected his digestive system and caused many 
health complications – and at the tender age of  
just nine months old, he contracted a serious  
virus that began to shut down his liver. His care 
team at their local hospital in Virginia declared 
the situation life threatening and his case was  
officially transferred to a children’s hospital in 
Philadelphia. John Paul and his mother Bridget 
were flown by an emergency medical aircraft 
while his dad, Tibor, quickly drove by car to 
meet them in Philadelphia. 

Soon after arriving in Philadelphia, John Paul 
was stabilized and officially listed for a life-
saving liver transplant. While Bridget stayed 
by John Paul’s side, her husband Tibor was  
unsure of where he would be able to spend the 
night – until doctors referred him to Gift of Life  
Family House.

Tibor initially arrived at the Family House hoping  
for nothing more than a place to lay his head. 
What he found, he said, was so much more.  
It was just what he needed after the stressful 
days he had been through – it was a place where 
he could rest and regain his strength. 

The day after John Paul was listed for a transplant  
his parents were notified that, miraculously, there  
was an organ match. John Paul was prepped 
for surgery and received his gift of life, a liver  
transplant, on January 25, 2015 at 3:00 A.M.

Just one month after his transplant, John Paul was released from 
the hospital and the Baksy Family checked in at the Family House 
to be close to his doctors for follow-up appointments. “My wife 
Bridget, John Paul and I showed up again a little nervous about 
how we were going to do so far away from home in a strange city. 
We were treated with care and compassion beyond anything we 
could have imagined.”

Baksy Family receives Rays of Hope  at the Family House
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Tibor and Bridget with their six children: Isabel, Tibor, Matthew, Mark, Ann Marie, John Paul

FACESOF THE Family House



 Caregiver Lifeline

Spotlight
by Talia Giordano, MSW, LSW
Gift of Life Family House Social Worker

For more information, email CaregiverLifeline@GiftofLifeFamilyHouse.org 

PLANNING FOR VACATION!
During the warmer months, many caregivers may wonder 

“Will I get a vacation this year?” Coordinating vacations 

can be difficult, especially if you are a caregiver to a 

transplant patient. It is common for caregivers to have 

fears about taking a transplant patient on vacation far from 

their primary care doctor, transplant team and pharmacy. 

Caregivers may also feel guilt when taking a vacation 

without the patient. A vacation can be vital for many people 

because it allows for relaxation from a hectic schedule. It also 

can allow a caregiver to regroup and re-energize for whatever 

their tasks are when they return. Below are some tips that 

may be helpful when planning for time away.

1 Talk to the medical team and ask for resources 
The medical team may have suggestions for prescriptions or other 
medical issues you may encounter while you and the patient are 
away. Your medical team may also be able to direct you to medical  
assistance in the area to where you will be traveling. Lastly, if you are 
traveling without the patient, it is important to inform the medical team 
that you will be away and that someone else will be assisting the patient 
during your absence. 

2 Talk with friends, family and other support systems
Similar to talking with the patient’s medical team, it is important you let 
your support systems know of your plans so they can step in to assist 
as needed. Caregivers sometimes find it difficult to ask others for help, 
but your friends and family want to help, they just may not know how.  
Be specific with your requests – don’t just say “I could really use your 
help while I’m away.” Instead ask, “Would you be able to help me by  
taking [the transplant patient] to their doctor appointment at [this time].” 
Being specific about your needs will give you relief, knowing certain 
tasks are being handled, and it will help others to understand exactly how 
they can help. 

3 Take time off even if you can’t take a vacation
Many caregivers feel that time off needs to be spent taking care of the 
patient and this is untrue. All caregivers must take time for themselves to 
relax. Even if you are unable to take a vacation you may be able to take 
a “staycation.” A “staycation” is when you take time off for yourself and 
stay local. During this time you can still do things you love and plan for 
local trips to museums, parks, or events in your area.  

4 RELAX!
A vacation is a time for you to relax, re-energize and regroup. Use these 
tips to plan ahead so that during your time off you can focus on yourself. 
Enjoy the people, places and things you love and HAVE FUN!

Support Families
 with your Selfie

Making a planned gift is easy
Planned gifts can take many forms including cash, stocks, bonds, or 
other property. People who make charitable gifts through their estate 
plans may find that they are able to commit to larger gifts than they 
thought possible. And there are often tax advantages that benefit the 
donor, the estate and the beneficiaries.

Here are four options to consider for making  
a planned gift to Gift of Life Family House:

1. Bequests – Name us as a beneficiary when you write your will 
or, if you already have a will, add a codicil amending it to include us.

2. Charitable Gift Annuities (CGA) – In return for your irrevocable 
gift to us of cash or stock, we agree to pay you an annuity (a fixed 
rate of return) over your lifetime. The annuity can also include your 
spouse or other beneficiary.

3. Life Insurance Policies – Name us as a beneficiary to a new or  
existing life insurance policy by completing a beneficiary designation  
form provided by your insurer.

4. IRAs and other Qualified Retirement Plans – Designate us to  
receive all or part of your IRA or other qualified retirement plan.

 LEGACY SOCIETY 
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Summer is finally here and that means great weather, fun activities and 
– of course – selfies! Show transplant families you care this summer and 
join us in spreading Rays of Hope by posting your very own sun selfie!

Gift of Life Family House is shedding new light on the typical self-portrait 
in celebration of summer and in honor of the transplant families we 
serve. Grab a friend or a whole group, a pet, a fun prop or just put your 
best selfie face on and head outside. Then, try to get the sun’s rays behind 
you, strike a pose and snap a picture – it doesn’t have to be perfect, just 
have fun!

Once you’ve selected your favorite sun selfie, upload it to Instagram, 
Twitter, Facebook or directly to our sun selfie gallery. Don’t forget to use 
the hashtag #FHraysofhope and tag our page. If you post it on your own 
social media page, and your profile is public, your photo will also appear 
in our Rays of Hope photo gallery page, so be sure to check it out!

Will you be the one to help us reach our goal of 100 #FHraysofhope sun 
selfies? Not only will you help us spread awareness about the Family 
House, but you will also help us brighten the lives of the transplant families 
we serve. Even something as simple as sharing a picture and tagging the 
Family House helps us in our mission to provide a comfortable and bright 
“home away from home” for those traveling to Philadelphia seeking the 
gift of life. So what are you waiting for. Head outside and snap a pic! 
And encourage your friends and family to do the same!

Have fun, be creative and help us bring #FHraysofhope 
to transplant families this summer!



who generously donate their time to serve meals 
to the transplant patients and families that call 
Gift of Life Family House “home.”

The Home Cook Heroes program was designed to provide an
opportunity for volunteer groups to prepare and serve nutritious 
meals to the transplant patients and families staying at the 
Family House. Recognizing the fact that most transplant patients 
and their families do not have the resources, time or money to 
prepare a healthy home-cooked meal, this program has been 
crucial to our mission of providing care to families in their time 
of need.

7NE Jefferson Transplant Team
Abington Hospital
AIG Benefit Solutions
American College of Physicians
Amjed Family
Angels of Christmas
Ann, Dina, Jon and Wanda
Anonymous Groups
Arcadia for a Better Community
Arden Theatre Company
Ascend Temple Chapter
AtlantiCare
Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP
Bauernschmidt Family
Bethany AME Church Women of Faith
Bethel Church - April’s Friends

It is a pleasure to recognize Home Cook Hero groups from January –April 2015: 
Bonnette Family
buildOn Furness
Butterflies I.N.C.
Capiscum Group, LLC
CB3
Chics in the Pantry & Rooster John
CHOP Pulmonary Nurses
Christ Church of the Valley
Christiana Care Respiratory Therapy
Comcast Cares
Congregation M’kor Shalom
Cooper Suite 309
Country Day School of the Sacred Heart
Courtney Weiner & Justin Villere
Dan Bonner
Drain Family

Thank you to all the Home Cook Heroes

We are so grateful for “Ellen Abrohms and Friends,” a Home Cook Hero team that frequently 
provides delicious meals for transplant families. L-R: Louise Berlin, Maxine Morgan, 
Gail Moldover, Ellen Abrohms.

Enjoy recognition during your lifetime as 
a Gift of Life Family House Legacy Society member

Donors who notify us that they have made planned gifts will be 
recognized – during their lifetimes – as members of our prestigious 
Legacy Society. Members will be recognized in the quarterly 
newsletter and on our website, and will be invited to our yearly 
President’s Appreciation Reception. While gifts of all amounts are 
appreciated, donors who have made planned gifts of $10,000 or 
more will also be recognized on our Legacy Society Wall that will 
be located in Family House’s living room.

Start planning for the future, today
To learn more about making a planned gift, or if you have already 
named us in your will, please contact Sara A. Cohen, Development 
Manager at 267-546-9812 or scohen@giftoflifefamilyhouse.org.

As with any tax-deductible gift, you should consult with your tax 
advisor to determine the degree to which your gift may result in tax 
advantages for you, your estate, and your beneficiaries.

Already have us in your will? 
Let us know so you can celebrate with us now!

 FOR PLANNED GIVING
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Drexel University Action League
Edling Family and Friends
Eileen Hwang and Friends
EIMER Design
Einstein Medical Center - SICU
Einstein Pharmacy
Ellen Abrohms & Friends
Evan Bradley BSA Eagle Scout Project
Family House Staff
FMC Corporation
Four Ladies
Friends Select School
Gamma Iota Sigma - Sigma Chapter
Gamma Sigman Sigman (Gemini Alumni Chapter)
GAMP High School Red Cross Club
Gift of Life, Administrative Assistants
Girl Scout Troop 41825
Girl Scout Troop 603
Great Services Association
Hahnemann Hospital STICU
Hahnemann University Hospital -

 Emergency Department
Hahnemann University Hospital - Transplant Program
Haverford College Softball
Hearts of Gold
Hyatt at the Bellevue
Improved Benevolent and Protective Order 

of Elks of the World - Shining Light Council #2
IMS Health
Jefferson Urology
Joan Zekonis & Friends
Joann and Friends
Joe and Friends
Joshua’s Legacy
Katie MacConnell & Friends
Kauffman and Caracappa Family
Kitchen Cred
Life is Limitless AB
Mare & Friends
Maria Curtis and Friends
Marion Luckers Kidney Foundation
Meintel Family
MICU - Reading Health System
Millenium Hall RAs
Monson and Atkinson Family
Moore/Moretti Families
Mt. Airy Girl Scouts
National Kidney Foundation 

Young Professionals Group
NewChurch LIVE
Nurses of 21 Tele
Paget Family
Pat and Peter’s Pals
Pat’s Wings
Penn Treaty School
Penndale Middle School Leo Service

Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity Inc. - 
 Pi Gamma Sigma Chapter
Phi Mu Beta Tau - Drexel University
Phi Sigma Pi National Honor Fraternity
Randon Family
Ranjoo Prasad and Friends
Reed Technology
Resident Spouse Association of Philadelphia
Rowan University GSBS-MAPS
Rutgers Gang
RyanStrong
Saint Dorothy’s Service Corp
Saint Mark’s United Methodist Church
Sam’s Spirts
SEER Interactive
Simah
Southern NJ Volunteer Coalition
SPN Girls
St. Mary’s - Cardiac Care Unit
Starrs and Friends
Team Brynn Tin Tin
Team Feen
Team G$
Team Spiers
Temple Health - Kidney and Liver Transplant
Temple of Deliverance Church
Temple University
Temple University Event Planning Association
Temple University Health Informatics
Temple University Heart Transplant
Temple University Master of Science in Health 
 Informatics Class
Texes Exes Philadelphia
The D’Aquanno Family
The Keller Family
The Speer Family
The Timothy School
Thomas Jefferson Hospital
Thomas Jefferson Hospital - MICU
Thomas Jefferson Nursing Students
Thomas Jefferson University Hospitals, Inc. 
 (Hospital Administration)
Thomas Jefferson Urology Team
TIC Team Coyote
University City Kiwanis Club
University of Pennsylvania - Endoscopy Unit
University of Pennsylvania - 
 Nurse Anesthesia Students
Verizon Pioneers
Voya Financial
Widener Hospitality Co-Op Students
Woodlyne School Service Brigade
Yesler

Thank you to our generous community partner 
for their ongoing food donations: 
Starbucks at the Bellevue



John Browne
Jerome Balter
William Dunfee and 
 Mary Elaine Sharkey
Dorothy and Jim Leith
Anna and Thomas Morris
William and Anne Radtke
John and Virginia Reilly
Robert and Jacqueline Riddle
Joseph and MaryAnne Schaffner

Joanne Brusich
Anonymous
Jim and Julie Freeman
Desmond McCaffery
Bernard and Beatrice Jean McGinty
James and Shari Sortino

Paula Bryson
Claudette McChesney

Chloe de Oliveira
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri

Jamie Barnes-Froggatt
Gerard and Jamie Froggatt

Gift of Life Family House Team
Robert and Mary Gilpin

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Grippo
Elizabeth Pastorius

Oscar and Marion Johnson
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri

Kimberly Kane-Morgan
Anonymous

Dara Kates
Kinneret Suberri

Evelyn and Larry Krain
Sharon and Kenneth Spinrad

Ashley Lamb
Kathryn Lamb

Domenic Licastro
Knights of Columbus 
 Father McCafferty Council #11013

Charles Murphy, Jr.
Elizabeth Pastorius

Penn Transplant Center
Susan Clark

Richard Pikunis
Stephanie Padoan-Pikunis

Joe Richetti
Sandy, Greg, Gabrielle and Caden

Connell Rodden
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Sutcliffe

Elizabeth M. P. Rubin
Elizabeth Rubin

Joanne Rura
Kathryn Lamb

Irwin Shrob
Barbara Davis

Joel Staiman
Marilyn and David Staiman

Avery Stamps
Carole Stamps

Billy Stamps
Ellen Abrohms and  
 Bernie Gottlieb

Jodi Waxman
Anonymous
Donald and Jennifer Christie
Barbara Epstein and 
 Jill and Daniel Andali
Melissa Guiseppone
Kien Ning Lee
Marilyn Levine
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Lin
Jennifer Lobasso
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Moy
Michael and Rose Peluso
Robert and Vicki Shapiro
Dawn Whittaker

The Weidel Family
Betty Hartman and Family

In Memory of...
[GIFTS OF $50+]

Jordan Albuck
Barbara Walsh

Gloria Arroyo
Janet Dennis
Charles and MaryAnn Devlin
Francisco and Maria Flores
Ed and Marta Galarza
Margaret Hanratty
Barbara Katz-Chobert
John McGovern
Lydia Santiago

Gilbert Bader
Marcia Toub

Bethany Lynn Barnes
Gerard and Jamie Froggatt

Mardelle Blume
Arthur and Lois Lechner
Robert and Marie Marino
Charles Weaver
Rod Zeitner
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 TO OUR MOST GRACIOUS CONTRIBUTORS:

THANK YOU
 for your loyal support and continued generosity in helping us care for transplant patients
 and families at Gift of Life Family House

Founders’ Circle
Recognizing gifts of $10,000+

SPONSOR OF STRENGTH  [$200,000+]
Anonymous 

AMBASSADOR 
OF GENEROSITY  [$100,000+]

Sam and Jean Jones
TD Charitable Foundation 

PARTNER OF CARE [$50,000+]
Teva Pharmaceuticals

PATRON OF KINDNESS [$10,000+]
The Beneficial Foundation

2014 Family Circle
Recognizing gifts of $250+
to support the annual fund

HOPE IN GOLD [$2,500+]
Digitas Health Philadelphia
Stephanie Padoan-Pikunis

CARE IN SILVER [$1,000+]
Kate and Ed Leong
The Marjorie M. and 
 Irwin Nat Pincus Fund
Robert V. Nicoletti
Warner Benefits
Washington Lodge No. 59 F & AM

GRACE IN BRONZE [$500+]
Anonymous
Dr. and Mrs. Mariano and 
 Mariquita Apacible
Spiro and Priscilla Apostolou
Dr. Aaron Bannett and 
 Mrs. Joy Bannett
Anthony and Nancy Caminiti
Debra and Carl Fritz
Ed and Marta Galarza
Nick and Ruth Grigoriades
Sam and Jean Jones
Pam and Giff Lehman
Ross and Mary Smith
Carole Stamps
Onofrio Vitullo

COMFORT IN COPPER [$250+]
The Alfano Family
Anonymous
Eugene and Patricia Blum
BNY Mellon Community Partnership
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Burgee
Charles and Kristin Carbin
Jim and Karen Carns
Lucy Concordia
Janet Dennis
Thomas Druckenmiller
Ebenezer Baptist Church

Douglas and Pamela Hyde
Susan Kaplan
Kathryn Kiesel
Hahnemann Univeristy Hospital 
 STICU Unit
Keith Klasic
Arthur and Marcy Kleiner
Knights of Columbus, Fourth Degree 
 Assembly #1928
Stephen Knobbs
Marilyn Kondis
David and Kim Nhung Le
Domenic and Maureen Licastro
Amanda Mancuso
Roseanne Martin
John McCumber
Christine and Thomas McGarry
Merck Foundation
Mission Fish/PayPal
Linda Montemayor
Maureen and Patrick Moran
Trisha Nash
Neiman Marcus
Timothy O’Malley
Christina Pennypacker
PJM Interconnection
Benjamin Pownall
Martin and Lisa Purcell
Edward Rambler & Son, Inc.
Heather Reenstra
Melissa Regan and John Kaminski
Richard and Cathy Reitzel
Robert and Lori Richetti
Richard and Sandy Salmieri
Vicky Sassaman
Geraldine Schneeberg
Select Medical
Dr. Maria B. Smith
Barbie Spear
Walter Stephan
Rebecca Suppi
Kathleen Tyrrell
Lynn Wallace
Wells Fargo Community Support 
 Campaign
Harold and Terri Wisner
Kathy Yandle and Rick Miller
Leona Yeager

In Honor of...
[GIFTS OF $50+]

Daniel Bonner
Susan Bonner
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Burgee
Vincent Donnelly

Sylvia Brickman
Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.

Jacob A. Fantom
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Field
Mr. and Mrs. Gerard F. Froggatt, Jr.
Gloucester County Police Chiefs   
 Association
John Green
Mehdi and Christine Haririan
Knights of Columbus 
 Father McCafferty Council #11013
Veena Loftus
Desmond McCaffery
Bernard and Beatrice Jean McGinty
Medtronic Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Harold A. Miller, Jr.
Thomas and Anna Morris
Patriot Financial Partners, L.P.
Pennsylvania Society of Tax 
 & Accounting Professionals
Carol Pisano
Frank and Joyce Podietz
Andrea and Sean Reynolds
Richard and Anita Shaffer
Slater Baseball Association
Corinne and Dave Sparenberg

ITALIC = upgraded member
BOLD = renewed member

Family House 
Supporters 
[GIFTS of $50+] including 
cumulative gifts without tributes

Joanne Aarseth
Alex Agres
AIG Matching Grants Program
Michael and Catherine Allen
AmazonSmile
Anonymous
Richard and Betty Beltz
Benevity Community Impact Fund
William Brandt
Judith Bronk
Victoria Burns
Alex and Faith Carlin
Keith Chalmers
Dr. and Mrs. Paul Chase
James and MaryAnn Coleman
Dr. Joyce Coogan
Lisa Coscia
Theresa Daly
Scott Demczyszyn
Sonia Dix
Louisa Dubin
The Esmond Family
Robert Finkel
Carol Giungo
Brian and Elizabeth Hamilton
Joan M. Henry

Contributions of $50 or more received between JANUARY 2015 – MARCH 2015
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A Special Thank You to Our Volunteers in the Community for Coordinating 
Fundraising Events to Support the Mission of Gift of Life Family House

3rd Annual RyanStrong 5K
Beef and Beer Fundraiser hosted by Angels for Ally
Dress Down Day coordinated by School Lane Charter School Staff
Family House Fundraiser hosted by Weidner’s Deli
New Garden Elementary 4th Grade Class Penny War
The Project Management Institute, Inc. Employee Holiday Luncheon
Valentine’s Day Craft Sale hosted by the 3rd Grade Students at Bingham Elementary School
Wish List Drive coordinated by the American College of Physicians
Wish List Drive coordinated by the CHOP Respiratory Department
Wish List Drive coordinated by Isaiah’s Angels
Wish List Drive coordinated by the Lehigh Valley Coalition for Organ and Tissue Donation
Wish List Drive coordinated by the McGinty and Brusich Families
Wish List Drive coordinated by RyanStrong
Wish List Drive coordinated by Wilson Karate Academy

Paula Brasch
Pennsylvania Society of Tax 
 & Accounting Professionals

Emma Kate Breckinridge
Anonymous

Joseph Brown
Nancy Castrenze

John Castrenze
Nancy Castrenze

Catherine Chenoweth
Jean and Stanley Chenoweth

Nick Civitella
Joseph and Nancy Schlemmer

Esther Cohen
Missy and Bob Gurmankin
Andrea Lehman
Giff and Pam Lehman
Sam and Rita Morgenlander

Joseph Colonna
PrimePay

Tom Commander
Nancy Castrenze

Sam Cuthbert
Anonymous
Angela Arnold
Jackie Baker
Douglas and Maryellen Brown
Thomas and Lois Clark
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Danielson

Amanda Davis
Joann and Joseph Mozelewski

Benjamin Diamond
Anonymous

Sara Edelman
Deborah Mooney

Rachel Fie
Nick and Ruth Grigoriades

Stephen Finkle
Anonymous
Anthony and Nancy Caminiti
Helene Caminiti
John Caminiti
Carol Chaykin
Robin and Remone Cherfane
James and Barbara Dean
Richard and Hildegard Edling
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Gleckman
JoAnne Green
JoAnne Jacobs
Alan and Arlene Kaufman
Kingston Physical Therapy &
  Sports Rehab, P.C.
Kingston’s City Hall Family
Dr. David and Elizabeth Mesches
Nekos-Dedrick’s Pharmacy

Kathleen Pennington
Carol Pisano
RUPCO
Dr. and Mrs. David Singer
Marsha Krassner and 
 David Spener
SUNY Cortland Student Affairs 
 Office
Steven Waxgiser

Caroline Gallager
Kevin and Jean Gallagher

Curtis Gano
Mr. and Mrs. Harold A. Miller, Jr.

Daniel Glover
Tim and Lorre Weidensaul

James Godwin
Gary and Sharon Bradley

Hilda Goldberg
Paul and Ann Friedman

John Gowdy
Gina Iaconelli

Shannon Grove
Brian and Kathryn Stark

Dick Harbourt
Ruth Willis

Ally Heintz
Jill Heintz
Weidner’s Deli, Inc.

Mason William Hess
Robert and Ellen Cooper
Delores DeVos

Matt Hoffa
Dr. Stuart Porter

Louis Ivens
Ethel and Louis Ivens
Frances Jacobs
Dr. Marc Lande

M. Drene Jones
Ladies Auxiliary of the PA 
 Auctioneers Association

Carole Kashnoski
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Adams
James and Kimberly Counihan
Kenneth and Cynthia Eubanks

Gavin Leong
Kate and Ed Leong

Joseph Lintz
William Boyer
Jim and Karen Carns
Matt Casarino
Lucy Concordia
Data Service Center
Ron and Karen Ditzel

Letty Hummell
Curtis and Patricia Miller
James and Barbara Papola
Robert and Beverly Thomas

Kristen Lisicky-Tyber
Harold and Debra Tyber

Dr. Mark N. Martz
Ulla Martz

Georgine Nemeth
Kathleen Netzer

Rocco Perate, III
Timothy and Margaret Abell
Spiro and Penny Apostolou
Anonymous Contributors
The Beneficial Foundation
Dr. Garrett Bergman
Bernard Family
Marc Bonavitacola and 
 Deanna Dameika
Boucher Orthodontics
Vincent and Carole Buettner
Ken and Paula Christian
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Field
Michael Forman
Bryan and Darlene Freeman
Dr. Keith Gilmer
Paul Glanville
William and Marie Griffin
Dr. Cynthia Guzzo
The Haines Family
Margaret Hannan
Linda K. Himmelberger, D.M.D. 
 and Edmond J. McGork, D.D.S. 
 and Staff
Mr. and Mrs. Steven T. Italiano
Mr. and Mrs. Irving Kalick
Nicholas and Alice Karetas
Veena Loftus
Michael Long
Robert and Maryann Loose
Linda Lucas
Margaret Lurio
Mr. and Mrs. Mark McGirney
Dr. Alan Mendelsohn
Bill Murphy
Leticia Norten
Mr. and Mrs. Geoffrey Osborne
Patriot Financial Partners, L.P.
John and Michelle Perate
Diane Perate-High
Tom and Leila Safford
Joseph Salladino
SBA Department at 
 Susquehanna Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Schaeffer
The Shirey Family
Donald Siegel
Carl and Deborah Sottosanti
James and Christine Spanier
David and Pamela Starfield
Starfield & Smith, P.C.

Dr. Philippe Szapary
Dr. Carrie Wagner
Dan and Darby Wiekrykas

David Phillips
Dr. Beverly Foster and  
 Mr. Jim Foster

Neelesh Prasad
Medtronic

Matt Sarajian
Pat and Jay Sarajian

John Shelton
Donna Bennett
Charles DeFruscio

Lloyd Smith
Darrell and Charlene Bittle
Mr. and Mrs. David Holloway
Honey Brook Presbyterian Church 
 Bell Choir
Daniel and Donna Lindley
Jack and Janet Mateer
Ralph and Debra Phillips
Dr. Mary Ann Zeiders

Eric Smith
Ross and Mary Smith

Stephen Stanton
Jaclyn Frankel

Todd Strohe
Paul Albert
Scott and Jill Bush
Bangor Girls Field Hockey 
 Booster Club
The Depue Family
Art and Kerri Frye, Marie Bartosh 
 and Chris dePamphilis
Douglas and Carol Heard
Lunachicks Volleyball Team
MARS Grocery Retail Team
Donald and Patsy Menecola
Robin and Barbara Powlus, 
 Debra and Joseph LaRosa, 
 and Allen and Beth Ruch

To make a contribution to Gift of Life Family House, please visit www.GiftofLifeFamilyHouse.org.

Gift of Life Family House is a partner of United Way of Southeastern PA. Please consider designating your donation to us – 
UWSP Code #48974 (listed as Gift of Life Family House) 

The official registration and financial information of Transplant House d/b/a Gift of Life Family House may be obtained from PA Dept. of State by calling toll free 1.800.732.0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. 

Slater Baseball Association
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Spence
Rose Trigiani
John and Donna Vought

William Tashjian
Beth McMullin

Robert Taylor
Marlene Denber

Donna Uzdanovics
Anonymous
Tina Arcidiacono
Cumberland County 
 Child Support Unit
Maris Uzdanovics

Charles Worden
Barry Ten Eyck
Steve Woelkers

Patricia Young
Kristin Carbin

John Zefferi
Mark and Pamela Zefferi

Elias Zipper
Sharon Freibrun

The Legacy Garden 
Paver Program
Thank you to those who dedicated 
an engraved paver

Susan Bonner
Jean and Stanley Chenoweth

We apologize for any errors or omissions 
and ask that you contact Allison Hoffman 
at 267-546-9800 ext.114 or 
ahoffman@giftoflifefamilyhouse.org to 
report any corrections.


